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June 16, 2025 
 
VIA EFIS 
 
Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Re: CAF-ICC Data Submission Reports and Certifications pursuant to Section 54.304(d)(1) of the FCC’s 

rules regarding the Connect America Fund 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
On behalf of Holway Telephone Company, (“Holway”), please find enclosed for filing, on a 
CONFIDENTIAL basis, the annual CAF-ICC Data Reports, as referenced above. The annual CAF-ICC Data 
Reports containing data, proprietary in nature, are being submitted as CONFIDENTIAL, pursuant to 20 
CSR 4240-2.135(2)(A)3 and identified as such by a stamp at the bottom of the confidential pages.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 512-663-8485. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lisa A. McLaughlin 

 
Lisa A. McLaughlin 
Consultant - JSI 
lisa.mclaughlin@jsitel.com  
 
cc:  John R. Walter 
 EVP, General Counsel and Secretary 
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